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Headteacher Certificates 

Cansu, David D, Maddy, Moe, Noah, Rhea, Simon, Thea, William M 

 

 

NEXT WEEK - Parent Teacher Consultations 

Thank you to those who have already booked.  Please do visit this link and select a suitable time to speak to your 

child’s teacher:   https://mayfield.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

 

Instructions on how to access your video appointment can be found here 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call  

 

On the day you will need to log into the booking system before your appointment time to get video access.  

School Office 

 

SmartKidz - Breakfast Club Spaces 

We have been asked to let families know that there is availability in the Breakfast club held at Mayfield each day from 

7.30am.  Staff at the club are able to provide care and breakfast children at the beginning of the day until their 

staggered start times at the various gates.  If you would like to find out more please contact the club directly at:  

info@smartkidzplayandlearn.co.uk 
 

 

 

Children’s Christmas Lunch 

Bookings can now be made for your child to share in a Christmas Lunch on Thursday 

17th December.  A parent mail message was sent this week with details of the menu and 

how to book online. Please note the booking deadline of 3rd December.   

If you cannot log on to Parent Pay, please contact the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

Luke Temple Book Orders 

Y4, 5, and 6 have been taking part in a masterclass with author Luke 

Temple and with the opportunity to purchase a signed copy of the books 

they have been working on.  

Details have been sent out to relevant years on Parentmail and on some 

Googlegroups.  The deadline for book orders is this Friday 20th 

November. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteachers: Mrs P Ayliffe & Mrs S Stepney  
Mayfield Primary School  

Warwick Road, Cambridge, CB4 3HN  
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Website: www.mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  
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New Parking Restrictions near to Mayfield 

The Benson North scheme goes live on this coming Monday, 23rd November.  It means that from 9am to noon, 

Monday to Friday cars can only park in the bays/non-double yellow line areas with a residents permit or buy a 

ticket.  Normal double yellow line rules apply where appropriate, of course.  The traffic wardens have been out over 

the last couple of days issuing warnings in the area to cars that have parked with no permits so it seems that 

they will be enforcing this rigorously.  The affected roads are listed in the link to the council website below but 

simply put all roads to the south/west of the school are in the scheme.   

https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/travel-roads-and-parking/parking-permits-and-fines/parking/resident-

parking-scheme-installations 

 

 

Winter Craft Day – Mayfield PTA  

On Friday 11th December all children will be given the chance to take part in festive themed craft 

activities.  This would normally take place in the Large Hall.  However due to the current 

restrictions our fantastic PTA will be delivering craft packages to each class bubble for the 

children to complete during their time in class.  In order to support this fabulous and popular 

day the PTA ask for a £2 (or more) contribution from each child.  Please make your donations 

on www.ParentPay.com as soon as possible.  Cash cannot be accepted.  Please let the school 

office know if you cannot log in. 
Mayfield PTA 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 
w/c 23rd November Parent Consultation meetings by video call- please book at:  

https://mayfield.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
  

Friday 11th December Mayfield PTA – Winter Craft Day 
Please donate £2 on www.parentpay.com  

 

Thursday 17th December Children’s Christmas Lunch 

Please book before 3rd December on www.parentpay.com  
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